
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 14, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 I ENJOY HEARING HOW GOD IS USING THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES TO BE A BLESSING 

IN THE LISTENER’S LIFE. AND I ENJOY SHARING SOME OF THOSE LETTER WITH YOU. FOR 

THOSE OF YOU WHO HELP TO SUPPORT OUR MINISTRY, I KNOW YOU ENJOY HEARING THE 

IMPACT YOUR GIFT IS MAKING. 

[PAUL – EMAIL] WRVM thank you for your continued ministry and faithfulness! Your programming and 

music are the backbone of my listening during the day even out here in California. I feel so blessed to be 

able to listen from afar and strengthened by what I hear. For such a time as this. God bless!    

[DON – LETTER] I JUST WANT TO LET YOU KNOW HOW MUCH I APPRECIATE WRVM RADIO. I 

CAN’T WAIT TO GET HOME TO HEAR JANET PARSHALL, STORIES OF GREAT CHRISTIANS, 

REVIVE OUR HEARTS, THRU THE BIBLE, TURNING POINT, UNSHACKLED AND OTHERS. I SPEND 

VERY LITTLE TIME WATCHING MY TV. IT IS TRULY A BLESSING IN MY ELDERLY YEARS TO GET 

INSPIRATION FROM YOUR BROADCASTS. GOD BLESS. 

[GAIL – STURGEON BAY]  GOD BLESS YOUR MINISTRY AS WE SAY THANK YOU FOR 

RESTORING CAL THOMAS TO YOUR RADIO PROGRAM SCHEDULE AS WELL AS A MAJORITY OF 

THE CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS ON SATURDAY MORNING. MY HUSBAND IS TILL SADDENED BY 

THE DISCONTINUATION OF RANGER BILL NOT KNOWING THE REASON FOR THE 

CANCELLATION. PLEASE CONTINUE PROPHECY TODAY AND PUBLIC SQUARE WEEKEND 

BECAUSE BEING VERY, VERY SKEPTICAL OF OTHER NEWS SOURCES AND DISTRUSTING THE 

INTERNET, WE RELY ON THESE PROGRAMS FOR TRUTHFUL, BIBLICAL INFORMATION 

REGARDING NATIONAL AND WORLDWIDE NEWS. THE ENCLOSED CHECK IS A THANK YOU AS 

WE START 2021, WITH OUR EYES FOCUSED ON OUR LORD AND SAVIOR, JESUS CHRIST. 

AS FOR THE CANCELLATION OF RANGER BILL, THAT WAS A DECISION MADE BY MOODY 

RADIO. IT IS NO LONGER AVAILABLE FOR US TO AIR. FOR THOSE WHO REALLY WANT TO 

HEAR RANGER BILL, I FOUND AN OLD TIME RADIO PROGRAMS WEBSITE THAT ALLOWS 

YOU TO LISTEN TO, OR DOWNLOAD, EVERY EPISODE OF RANGER BILL, FOR FREE! 

CONTACT ME AND I’LL SEND YOU A LINK TO THAT WEBSITE.  

I DO ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. I THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT. AS A 

LISTENER SUPPORTED RADIO STATION, YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS MAKE IT POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


